District of Columbia Government

— Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

November 12, 2011

Gregory A. O’Dell Erik A. Moses

President / Chief Executive Officer Senior Vice President / Managing Director
2400 East Capitol Street, SE 2400 East Capitol Street, SE

Washington, D.C. 20003 Washington, D.C. 20003

Gentlemen,

Please inform both Commissioner Lia Veenendaal-Selck and me about the anticipated date
for public access to the Skateboard Park.

We are now many weeks from the Maloof Cup competition that inaugurated use of the Park.
DC Events announced at meetings before the competition that the Park should open to pub-
lic use by the middle of October.

Please tell me who your District government partners are in making this much anticipated

Park available. Who needs to prepare:

the surrounding green areas;

the entrance gates and other access;
the informational and cautionary signs;
the lighting, if any, and;

the restrooms?
Who will watch the site for injuries and for inappropriate behavior?
What publicity will there be for the opening of the park, and who will provide it?

Our Advisory Neighborhood Commission, by unanimous vote, has authorized us to work
with you to speed the completion of this project. Your swift response will be appreciated.

avid Holmes Lia Veenendaal-Selck
Chair Commissioner, 6A08
919 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 222 17th Place, NE
Washington, DC 20002 Washington, DC 20002

cc:  Lisa White, Commissioner 7D01
Tommy Wells, Ward 6 Councilmember
Yvette Alexander, Ward 7 Councilmember



